
Lamar Elementary PTO Planning Meeting 9/15/22 

Lamar Elementary PTO  

Date, Time, and Location: Thursday, September 15th, 2022 at 6 p.m. in the 

Kindergarten Commons 

Meeting called to order by: President Lauren duTreil at 6:05 p.m.  

Attendance: Lauren duTreil, Jesse Lyons, Carla Abair, Judy Wall, Ana Garcia, Debbie 
Carlo, Ashley Singleton, Fola Adeleye, Briana Gray, Taylor Willhite, and Missy Baxter of the 
Lamar Elementary PTO.  Mrs. Kristen Belcher, Principal of Lamar Elementary School  

Meeting opening with welcome from Lauren duTreil. 
 

1. Lauren attended a district wide meeting this week with Dr. Null to discuss the growth of CISD 

and how Parent Teacher Organizations play a critical role in supporting the district’s students. 

Motion to approve prior months Board Meeting minutes was made and passed by a majority vote of 

Board members present. 

The Board reviewed a motion passed by email on 8/18/22 to amend the current year budget by $150 

for Readathon to add incentives. 

Briana Gray presented the Treasurer’s report.  Motion to approve prior months financial statements 

was made and passed by a majority vote of Board members present. 

Presentations by committee chairs 

1. VP of Fundraising,  Jesse Lyons, discussed Readathon. 

- Debbie Carlo presented on corporate matching opportunities, corporate 

volunteerism, Terra Cycle and Box Tops . 

- Ashley Singleton discussed sponsorship opportunities. 

 

2. VP of Membership, Missy Baxter, discussed current membership numbers and the breakdown of 

membership. 

- Ana Garcia discussed Hispanic Heritage month and diversity initiatives. 

3. VP of Programs, Kim Cameron, could not attend and Lauren duTreil reviewed upcoming events.  

discussed current membership numbers and the breakdown of membership. 

- Carla Abair reviewed decorating committee initiatives and needs. 

- Lindsey Brown discussed the Teacher Liaison role and how she will be reaching out 

with opportunities for volunteers. 

- Fola Adeleye discussed health and safety initiatives. 



4. Judy Wall discuss yearbook and showed sample layouts. 

5. Lauren duTreil discussed the Spring Carnival and opportunities to volunteer. 

Principal’s Report by Mrs. Belcher 

1. Conroe ISD has been awarded one of the top employers in Texas again this year. 

2. Red Wagon Parade at Market Street. 

3. Spirit night to be held at Spring Creek BBQ. 

Next meeting to be held October 18, 2022 at 6 pm in the Kinder Commons 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 


